
 

FREE SAILS  
ON THE Piscataqua 

FOR YOUTH GROUP LEADERS 
 

Camp Directors and Group Leaders 
are invited to come on a free trip  

to experience firsthand our exciting 
new programs under sail.  

 

May 17, 24, 31  

June 4, 11, July 23, August 13 
 

Evenings ~ Prescott Park dock 
 

RSVP: education@gundalow.org 

 

 
 
 

Summer Camp Fun! 

unique field trips under sail on a new gundalow 
 

Bring your summer camp or youth group out on the water for a very 

special field trip!  The newly launched gundalow Piscataqua provides 

a fun destination where hands-on activities will engage all ages while 

sailing on the tidal river. 
 

The cultural and natural history of the Piscataqua Maritime Region 

come to life as campers join the crew – helping set the sail, steer the 

vessel, and navigate. With your guidance our staff will design an 

unforgettable onboard experience just for your camp. 
 

Field trips on the Piscataqua include a 2.5 hour program offered 

mornings and afternoons, or a 4 hour option with more activities.   

While the gundalow is underway there is always a licensed captain  

in charge who is ably assisted by trained staff and volunteers.  
 

To accommodate a large group your Piscataqua trip can be combined 

with concurrent land-based activities. Or – for a full day of fun - pack 

your lunches and combine your sail with other adventures. Contact 

our staff for help setting up a tidepool exploration, a river clean-up, a walking tour, a beach trip, or a visit to 

a nearby museum or nature center. 

 

For more information visit www.gundalow.org or contact us at education@gundalow.org or 603.433.9505. 

 

DISCOVER MARITIME HERITAGE  ����  EXPLORE ESTUARINE ENVIRONMENTS  ����  DEVELOP STEWARDSHIP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     CELEBRATING OUR RIVERS with the Piscataqua 
   

CAPACITY 30 passengers   Ages 8 and up 

(includes youth and 4 adults) 
   

COST            $375 for 2.5 hours  $600 for 4 hours 
   

CONTACT            education@gundalow.org    

    603.433.9505 

www.gundalow.org 
   

*2012 sails will depart from our dock at Prescott Park* 

(downtown Portsmouth, NH) 

 


